
9-10-21 Addenbrooke High School Parent Letter

Dear Parents,
Thank you to those who attended the high school parent get-together last night.  It was nice to
meet you face-to-face. We look forward to meeting again in the spring.
Students have settled into their schedules and seem very motivated to learn this year.  The
weeks from now to Thanksgiving are some of the most productive weeks of the school year so
your student’s academics will be quite rigorous.
Ms. Weiss has resurrected student government and they are planning the Homecoming Dance
to be held on Saturday night, Sept. 25.  Tickets will be $15.
One other large event that has been planned for the whole of the high school student body is a
trip to Denver Performing Arts Complex on December 1 for a performance of ‘A Christmas
Carol.’  The cost for that trip, we will reserve buses for transportation, will be approximately $20.
Have a restful weekend.
-Mrs. Lamgo

September Events:

Monday, September 13,  MAPS Testing

Tuesday, September 14, All-State Choir Registration Deadline  (Juniors and Seniors only)

Friday, September 17, MCR Writing #1

Tuesday, September 21, College Visit: Providence Christian College

Thursday, September 23, CSO Open Rehearsal Field Study, (Orchestra students)    (This is a
change from the 9-30 date)

Friday, September 24th, Vision & Hearing-9th Grade and new students

Saturday, September 25, Homecoming Dance  8p - 11p.  Addenbrooke Soccer field. Tickets are
$15

Saturday, September 27, Mini-Mustang Marathon on the PK-8 campus. Information and pledge
sheet attached below.

Tuesday, Saturday 28, College Visit: Hillsdale College

Thursday, September 30th, Family Economic and Data Surveys due

Friday, October 1, College Visit: University of Denver



Please take a moment to fill out the Family Economic and Data Survey (even if you don’t
believe your family qualifies.)

By completing this survey you are helping our student body receive funding for items ranging
from literature books to field study programs and much more!

You may find that your student’s fees can be reimbursed or waived. Surveys must be completed
and turned in to Mrs. Jerome at the front desk or emailed directly to our financial secretary Mrs.
Swenson at jswenson@addenbrooke.org no later than Thursday Sept. 30th at 3:30 p.m. The
survey can be found on the homepage of our website or by clicking the link below.
https://tb2cdn.schoolwebmasters.com/accnt_90399/site_90401/Documents/Family-Economic-D
ata-Survey.pdf

Thank you, we appreciate your help!

Dear ACA Families,

On Monday, September 27th ACA will host our 7th annual Mustang Mini Marathon! The
earnings from this event will go towards

We encourage ALL students and families to participate by sharing the pledge sheet with
relatives, friends, and neighbors. This is a BIG fundraiser for Addenbrooke so let’s make it a
successful one!!

Last year, we were able to raise $7,500 - which is only about half of what we have raised in
years past. With that money, we were able to provide our HS with an industrial coffee maker and
everything needed to get that up and running, and our K-8 with a deep freezer as well as
partially refurbished the staff lounge. The remaining money has been used to help PACS
sponsor all the fun events throughout the year. This year, we are hoping to increase that number
back up to our past goal of $15,000. Our goal is to provide solar lights for the two flagpoles at
the K-8 campus and a flagpole and flag for the high school campus.

Please, HELP MAKE THIS HAPPEN!!

*************************************************************************************************************
This event will take place during the school day. A schedule of running times will come out in the
next week as we work with the PE teachers. The students will be running around our new field.
K-5 will run approximately 1⁄4 of the field, and 6-8 will run approximately 1⁄2 of the field.

Preschool will have their own event in the grammar school playground area. Each grade will run
for 30 minutes. High school student government will be helping with the event, but the high
schoolers will not be running, in order to keep their schedule consistent. Instead, we invite our
High School Students to help support our school and events by just turning in pledges and
receiving their Addenbrooke swag. Please remember that this event helps sponsor the High
School dances and keep our ticket prices low. We encourage families to come and cheer them
on, but we also need help with the event! Look for the sign-up genius to help volunteer with the
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fun!!! GO MUSTANGS! (parking will be tight this day, be patient, willing to park further away, and
walk over)

Pledges

The pledge sheet must be returned to the school with pledged monies by Friday October 15th.
The students can earn pledges in two ways:

1. They can accept a pledge based on the number of laps they run (per lap). Ex. Donors
can pledge $1.00 per lap. If a student runs 13 laps, they would collect $13.00.

2. They can accept a flat pledge (present amount). Ex. Donors can pledge $10.00 and the
student will collect $10.00 no matter how many laps they run.

Prizes

Students will have the opportunity to earn prizes based on how many pledges they collect. The
prizes are cumulative so, for example, if they collect $60, they will earn the ball, shirt, and
fanny-pack.

● $15 = Mustang hacky sack-style ball.

● $30 = Mustang Mini Marathon annual shirt (uniform acceptable)

● $60 = Mustang Mini Marathon fanny-pack

● $100 = Mustang Mini Marathon sweatshirt (uniform acceptable)

● Top Pledges = A one-year family membership to the Museum of Nature and Science or

Denver Zoo (their choice)

BONUS PRIZES

● In grammar school each class in every grade with the highest # of miles will get to SILLY
STRING their teacher

● In middle school, the top advisement will get to SILLY STRING their teacher.

We look forward to this fun-filled event! If you have questions please contact:
pacs@addenbrooke.org
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